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I am writing to express my concern about the new bill above.

This is an illegal act and cannot be enforced due to the Federal Biosecurity Act 2015

which supersedes any State law.

This act states that emergency requirements cannot request an individual to be isolated, detained or vaccinated
in the absence of a Biomedical control order issued to an individual through a court of law.

The Australian Privacy act 1988 section 94h

States no one can ask you to provide medical information I.e medical exemption to wear a mask or vaccination
information. No one can track your movements or require you to have an app and you cannot refuse entry.
Breaches of this act are punishable by 5 year’s imprisonment or a $63,000 fine.

The death rate from the trial “vaccination” is now known to be multiple times higher than the real deaths from
Covid 19.

I therefore request that this new bill be immediately removed and the politician’s driving this be held
accountable.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Jenny Abel
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